E-Mail Reminder
This is a reminder about the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ) Inventory Survey that you received two weeks ago.  We hope that you will complete the survey in order to assist AHRQ in better understanding the current environment and framework for outpatient health care data collection; also, information from this survey will assist in identifying potential strategies for improving information about available data to inform policymakers and other users.  

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact either Evelyn Mathis at emathis@econometricainc.com or Richard Hilton at rhilton@econometricainc.com.  Thank you     

